
 

LEGAL & ALL INTERESTED PARTIES NOTICE 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
January 31, 2023   

CONTACT PERSON: 
Roger Horne, Public Information Officer          
Phone: (805) 477-7306 
E-mail:  Roger.Horne@Ventura.org  

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING – March 8, 2023  
STRATEGIC PLAN UPDATE FOR FY 2023-2024   

 
The Ventura County Area Agency on Aging (VCAAA) will hold a public hearing on March 8, 
2023, at 10 am in person and via zoom https://us06web.zoom.us/j/88169383919 to receive 
comments on the Strategic Plan Update for 2023-2024. The strategies and services have 
been developed to address some of the more critical needs of Ventura County residents 
aged 60 and older, adults with disabilities, and caregivers. The Strategic Plan will be 
available on the Area Agency on Aging’s website, http://vcaaa.org on February 3, 2023. The 
provision of all programs and services is contingent upon the availability of federal and state 
funds.  Persons requiring special assistance to participate in the hearing per the Americans 
with Disabilities Act are asked to notify Roger Horne, Public Information Officer, via email at 
Roger.Horne@Ventura.org  or by phone at (805) 477-7306, on or before 4:00 p.m. on 
March 23, to make reasonable accommodations. The public hearing will be held via zoom 
and in person at the offices of the VCAAA located at 646 County Square Drive, Ventura, 
CA.   The public may also submit written comments via fax to (805) 477-7312, or via e-mail 
to Roger.Horne@ventura.org.  Written comments must be received by 10 am on March 8, 
2023. The VCAAA and its Advisory Council shall review and consider input received at the 
public hearing and may make changes accordingly in the final document. This notice is 
published in compliance with the CCR Title 22, Div. 1.8, §7308. 

 


